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RE:  C.IL File No. 1032-2023-1855
Communications from Clarence Hayes
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HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
THOMAS D. MILLER
PETER J. BLOCK
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN
HANNAH R. JAHN

JULIE P. WILSON
MEIGHAN M. ANGER
ALEXANDER R. CARSON
ALEXANDER T. MUELLER
ALEXANDER D. COSS!
LISA A. GILMORE
KATHERINE A. HEADLEY
L. ANTHONY JACKSON
STACY J. MILLER
MICHAEL C. RADAVICH
JORDAN M. SCHETTLE
THERESA A. MONTAG
ALEXANDER E. FOUNDOS
TRAVIS J. GRESHAM
KYLE W. BAILEY

JOSEPH M. DOBBS
WILLIAM K. HOTCHKISS
CLINT B. MUCHE
JOANNA FRACZEK
ZACHARY A. HATFIELD
MEGHAN C. MCCABE
MARIA E. MESOLORAS
CYNTHIA H. ORTEGA SANTANA
Assistant City Attorneys

Mr. Clarence Hayes alleges that on October 3, 2023, damages were sustained to the front exterior door of
his property located at 2615 N. 49th Street, when Milwaukee Police responded to the subject location for
a reported break in. Mr. Hayes submitted an estimate for $7,022.00, for repairs.

Our investigation reveals that on October 3, 2023, Milwaukee Police Department responded to a call at
the subject location regarding a reported break-in. Upon arrival, officers observed a broken window on
the front of the lower level unit. Officers proceeded to knock on the doors of both units and announced
themselves, while residents of the upper level unit safely vacated the premises. When no one responded
in the lower level unit, is when officers used forced entry in order to gain access through the front door,
and the suspect found inside was taken into police custody.

It is our view that the Milwaukee Police Department exercised the appropriate action in this forced entry
and as such, the City would not be liable. Accordingly, we recommended that the claim be denied.

Very truly yours,

N 7
City Attorney

A 7%

R L WILLIKMS
De uty City Attorney

\r JILW/MTG/cdr

Enclosures
1032-2023-1855/289626

MILWAUKEE



